Email letter to Emerson-Bandini families, February 10, 2017

Hello Emerson-Bandini families, as many of you already know, there was some concern about the quality
of water at the Emerson campus the last few weeks. We contacted the San Diego Unified’s Safety Office
immediately of a possible odor in the water at Emerson campus, the department acted quickly by
sending drinking water samples out for analysis and providing bottled water to all students and staff at
the school, as well as to the onsite charter school’s students and staff. The results of the water analysis
came back showing non-detectable levels for bacteria. Yet, due to the complexity of this type of test, and
erring on the side of caution, the district reached out to the County Department of Environmental Health
to ask for a review of the water test. Until that input is received from the county and the all-clear is
provided, the district’s Physical Plant Operations will continue to provide bottled drinking water. As
always, our priority is for the safety of our students and staff.



